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January 18, 1971
Mr. Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club
438 East 21st Street- Carrier Route 23

Brooklyn, New York 11226

Sir:

Thank you for your letter of January 5. I regret the
delay in replying, but we have been plagued by much paper-
work lately.

We have not yet acquired new QSL cards yet, so this letter
will serve as confirmation of your reception report of
January 4, 1971. You gave WJDM a good signal report, with
some interference on 1530 kilohertz.

We have often thought of running our frequency checks
on Monday mornings, but so has everyone else! Our measurement
company cannot accomodate us on Monday, so our checks will
have to stay at 1:00 a.m., on the fourth Friday of each
month.

However, WJDM will be conducting proof-of-performance
and other equipment tests on Monday morning, February 15,
1971. I hope that you can give us some publicity at this

late date.
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The last time we tested on a Monday morning, we got
reports from as far away as Indiana and Ohio. We have
secured the cooperation of the International Radio Club
of America in publicizing this test, and I feel that
your help would greatly aid in ascertaining our coverage
areas.

I'm glad to hear that you enjoy our programming. As
radio amateurs, both Gary Koster, the chief engineer, and
myself have been interested in DXing of one sort or
another, and we would appreciate your sending us a copy
of the bulletin in which the announcement appears.

Until then, best of DX, and 73.

Robert N. Palitz

Assistant Chief Engineer, WJDM





